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Melissa S. Eder

From: Sheree L. Talkington
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 5:47 PM
To: Tamara T. Clunis; DL-All AC Family
Subject: Health and wellness Fair - Washington Street today

The Occupational Therapy Assistant program will be celebrating the SUN on Wednesday May 
1st. The OTA students are conducting another day of the health and wellness fair Dr. Clunis 
informed you of in the email below. The third day of the fair will take place Wednesday May 
1st  in the Oshlinger Mall area starting at 8:00 AM.  
 
Come by and find out if you are FIT FOR FINALS, learn how to manage stress, time and 
money. Lots of tips and hints plus AC resources are on hand JUST FOR YOU!! 
 
 
Sheree 
 

Dr. Sheree Hilliard Talkington, OTR 

Director Occupational Therapy Assistant Program 

Amarillo College, Amarillo Texas  

806-354-6079 (office) 

  

From: Tamara T. Clunis 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 11:40 AM 
To: DL-All AC Family 
Subject: Occupational Therapy Fair - Washington Street today 

Dear AC Family:  
  
The Occupational Therapy program is having a health fair in the WARE Building today. Please stop by and support our OT 
students AND learn important information about finance, healthy eating habits, stress, and time management.  
  
Best regards,  
  
Tamara Clunis 
  
Dr. Tamara Clunis 
Vice President of Academic Affairs 
Amarillo College 
ttclunis@actx.edu 
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806-371-5226 (office) 
806-371-5296 (admin) 
512-659-1167 (cell) 
  


